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Dear Candidate,
Thank you for taking an interest in the University of Cambridge Primary School and in our teaching positions.

We are proud of our achievements to date and whilst we were graded as outstanding in our 1°* inspection, our
mindset is one of intellectual enquiry, to be a continually learning community.

When you visit our school, you will notice a wonderful friendly learning environment, led by our Headteacher, Dr.
Biddulph. With high expectations there also comes exciting professional development as needed and identified by
the senior leaders. We care for the wellbeing of our team and actively promote opportunities to engage in
professional dialogue to find ways through for all children.

There are significant challenges in growing a new school but together with dedicated support from Dr. Biddulph,
the Headteacher and the governors, the opportunities far outweighed the challenges for a candidate who strives
for excellence, is flexible, creative, resilient, self-motivated and has a good sense of humour.

Whatever your professional journey, | wish you all the very best.
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Kirsty Allen

Dr Kirsty Allen, Chair of Governors

Headteacher James Biddulph
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